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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 3 

Friday 18th/25th August 

Y5/6 Fitness For All 

Wednesday 23 August—

Book Week—Optional 

Dress up Day 

Friday 25th August—

Whole School Assembly 

3pm 

Friday 1st September—

Father’s Day/Special  

Person stall- $2-$5 

Saturday 2nd Sept— 

KHPS Working Bee 

Monday 4th September– 

Tuesday 12th September 

F– Y2 Swimming Program 

Tuesday 12th Sept– Oval 

Opening 

Friday 15th September– 

Last Day of Term 3 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Oval Celebration 

The end of Term 3 is fast approaching and we are going to hold a special event to celebrate 

the end of term as well as the completion of our new oval.  

This had previously been planned and advertised in the newsletter as being Wednesday 

13th September, however will now be held on Tuesday 12th September. Students will be 

encouraged to come dressed in House Colours and allocated into mixed age groups from 

their School House. They will participate in a number of rotations all around various ‘footy’ 

activities. This will also be a fantastic way to celebrate the outstanding achievements of our 

very own Matildas. Students will have the opportunity to order a special lunch provided by 

PFA and our canteen and participate in the whole school ‘Longest Kick’ competition.  

A separate Compass notification will go out with further details about the day and lunch. 
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NAPLAN 

Families who have children in Years 3 and 5 would have recently received their child’s NAPLAN results. Over the last couple 

of years, there have been a few changes to NAPLAN so that schools receive results in a more timely manner. Tests are now 

online and are adaptive, and the achievement is measured in proficiencies, which indicates whether a student is meeting 

expectations for their current stage of schooling. As this is a new way of reporting the results, we are not able to compare 

our results from previous years, however our results were very good compared to those of similar schools for Reading, 

Writing, Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation. Our results indicate that we still have some work to do in Numeracy, which we 

have been working on and have had as one of our top priorities this year. 

Below are the percentage of students who are in the exceeding and strong proficiency levels compared to similar schools.  

Principal Forum 

On Tuesday Ben and I attended the Regional Principal Forum where we received further information about the new Mental 

Health reforms that will be rolled out in our District from the beginning of next year.  

As I mentioned in last week’s newsletter, this new funding will enable us to continue and further strengthen the initiatives 

and programs that we have in place at Keilor Heights Primary School to support the wellbeing of our students and broader 

school community. We also heard from various schools about the positive impact Respectful Relationships has made  

towards achieving an inclusive and supportive school culture. Please find further information from Lisa Clare about where 

we are as a school regarding our implementation of Respectful Relationships. (Page 3) 

Morris Gleitzman 

Today we had a very special school incursion for the Year 3 – Year 6’s, with 

well known author, Morris Gleitzman. 

Students had a special session with him in the gymnasium followed by the 

opportunity for Morris to sign any books students had that he had written. 

Enjoy the weekend 

Victoria Graham 

BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 6 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      TUESDAY, AUGUST 29th, 2023 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  
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PE @KHPS 

What have students been learning this term in PE? 

Students in Foundation have practised their Jumping skills and are now focussing on keeping a ball in motion with control e.g. 

dribbling a soccer ball or bouncing a basketball. 

Students in Years 1 and 2 have practised Forehand Striking skills and are now working on Skipping with both a long rope in a 

group as well as skipping with a short rope independently. 

Students in Years 3 and 4 played Mini-golf and learned how to putt a ball safely and effectively, and are now practising new  

skipping skills which they will include as part of a group or partnered skipping routine.  

Students in Years 5 and 6 have been taking part in different fitness activities which target both health-related and skill-related 

fitness components. 
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BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 6 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      TUESDAY, AUGUST 29th, 2023 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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